
 
OUR WEEK AT A GLANCE 

 

May   4 12:30 pm All Church Potluck 
   1:30 pm New Member Orientation 
   8:48 pm  Sabbath rest complete 
 

May   5      Scrip Orders Due 
     9:30 - 12:15 Pathfinder meeting 
   12:00 pm Church Picnic & Softball Game 
     7:00 pm Men’s Basketball 
 

May   6   5:00 pm Food Truck 
 

May   7   9:30 am Sewing Guild 
   6:30 pm Prayer Meeting 
 

May   8   9:30 am Moms in Prayer 
   6:30 pm HAA Board Meeting 
 

May   9   7:00 pm Men’s Basketball 
 

May 11      8:54 pm Sabbath Rest Begins 
 
TODAY’S OFFERING FOCUS:  Combined Budget 
 
NEXT SABBATH’S LOOSE OFFERING:  Disaster  & 
                                Famine Relief 
SERVING US TODAY:  
 

Greeters:   David & Christine Wold 
  David & Ruth Medema 
  Doug Carney 
 

Worship Leader: Rachelle Bergman 
  

Deacon in Charge: Jeff Bergman 
 

PLAN AHEAD: 
 

May  11  Volunteer Appreciation Sabbath 
 10:50 am  Worship Service - Pastor Sean Reed 
   2:00 pm Nursing Home Outreach 
 

May  12   7:00 pm Men’s Basketball 
 

May  13   6:30 pm Church Board Meeting 
 

May  14   6:30 pm Prayer Meeting 
 

May  15   9:00 am Moms in Prayer 
 

May  16   7:00 pm Men’s Basketball 
 

May 17-19  Pathfinder Fair at Camp Au Sable 
 

May 18 10:50 am Worship Service - Pastor Sean Reed 
   7:00 pm Adventurers - Bonfire at Gazebo 
 

May 19   7:00 pm Men’s Basketball 
 

May 21   9:30 am Sewing Guild 
   6:30 pm Prayer Meeting 
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 *******************************************  
 
 
“True education is well defined as the 
harmonious development of all the faculties - 
a full and  adequate preparation for this life 
and the future eternal life.  It is in the early 
years in the home and in the formal 
schoolwork that the mind develops, a pattern 
of living is established, and character is 
formed. “                              Education, p. 304 
 
 
“True education is the preparation of the 
physical, mental, and moral powers for the 
performance of every duty; it is the training of 
body, mind, and soul for divine service.  This 
is the education that will endure unto eternal 
life.”               Christ’s Object Lessons, p. 330 

 
 
 
 

Holland Seventh-day 
Adventist Church 

 
May 4, 2019 

____________________ 
 

 SABBATH SCHOOL 
 

9:30 am   “Wise Words for Families” 
 

WORSHIP SERVICE, 10:50 AM 
 

We Come To Worship 
 

  Prelude   .................................................. Bell Choir 
 

 Opening Hymn ......... Praise Team & Congregation 
“Christ the Lord is Risen Today”  # 166 

  

 Prayer and Welcome.................... Pastor Sean Reed 
 

     Announcements .................................. Harold Buell 
 

 Church Alive ............................... Jim Hundertmark 
 
We Receive Him Through 
 

 Special Music ................................. Ted Tchakarov 
 

 Offering & Congregational Prayer ....... Zander Bergman 
 

    Offertory ............................................... 6 - 10 Choir 
“Canticle for Easter”  

 

 Traveling Music..................................... 3 - 5 Choir 
“Sing Hallelujah”   

 Children’s Story*....... Ethan Benedict & Chase Slikkers 
 

 Special Music ...................................... 6 - 10 Choir 
“An Easter Jubilee” 

 Scripture .......................................... Kaleb Shepard 
Luke 24:1-6 

 

 Sermon ....................... Holland Adventist Academy 
“It’s All Because of Jesus” 

 
We Depart to Serve Him 
 

 Closing Hymn ........... Praise Team & Congregation 
 “He’s Alive” # 251  

 

 Benediction .......................................... Ella Pittman 
 

 Postlude .......................................... Ronnie Zanella 
 
 

*The Lamb’s Offering Supports our MANNA Fund. 



 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

PRAY ONE FOR ANOTHER…   
   

Hamstra Family on the death of Kay Hamstra 
Sharon Stubbs - Health 
Blanche Oetman - Knee surgery 
Lynette Barnum - Death of her Father and Aunt  
Deryl Jones - Knee surgery 
Sharon Isaac’s Father - Stroke - Recovering 
Dan Seymour - Health  
Marvin & Dorothy Demerest - Health  
Abbi Pittman - Beating Leukemia 
Pastor Gene Hall - Health  
Millie Braun - Health  
Jerry & Judy Prins - Health 
Our Families 
Our students and teachers 
Requests in the Holland Prayer Book 
       
REGULAR EVENTS 
 
“Health, Happiness & Habits.”  Daily radio broadcast, 
11:55 am Monday-Friday on WHTC (1450 AM), with Dr. 
Tom Burns.  Tell a friend! 
 

Thank you for your financial support of Strong Tower 
Radio.  Please send all donations directly to Strong 
Tower Radio, PO Box 567, Cadillac, MI 49601.  Broadcast 
24/7 on 89.7 FM 
 
Paper Gator is hungry - container located in the parking 
lot! HAA School fund raiser.  What to give:  newspapers, 
catalogs, magazines, office/school paper, junk mail, 
telephone books, hard/soft cover books, notebooks, 
workbooks. (NO cardboard, glass, metal, plastic, other 
trash). 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS, Continued 
 

Pathfinders:  There will be a meeting of the Pathfinders 
immediately after potluck today.   
Tomorrow morning, Sunday, May 5, our meeting will be 
from 9:30 am to 12:15 pm. 
 
Adventurers:      Please put May 18 on your  calendars.  
Weather permitting, we will have a family bonfire at the 
Gazebo.  Bring paper goods, hot dogs and sticks, and chairs 
for your family.  Condiments, drinks and dessert will be 
provided.  Time will be approximately 7 pm. 
 
Shut Ins:  You don’t have to wait for an organized time to 
visit our Dear Church Members who cannot get out to 
fellowship with other Children of God each Sabbath.  Get a 
list from the office and plan on stopping in to say “Hello” 
most any time. 
 
Congratulations to our  Holland Huskies Pathfinders for  
the excellent job they did at the North American Division 
Pathfinder Bible Experience last weekend!!  They placed in 
the First Place category.  Excellent job! 
At Rockford there were 158 First Place Teams, 48 Second 
Place Teams and 3 Third Place Teams. 
The NAD Team wants to “thank not only the Pathfinders 
who put so much hard work into preparing, studying and 
memorizing the Gospel of Luke, but we also want to give a 
HUGE THANK YOU to all the parents and staff that 
invested in, encouraged, sweated, studied with and fed these 
great PBE Teams!!!!” 
The study books for 2020 are the following:  Ezra, 
Nehemiah, Hosea, Amos, Jonah and Micah. (The lengthy 
lists will be omitted.)   
The PBE site for next year will be  The Sports Hub in 
Centralia, Washington.  Begin making your plans to attend! 
 
Enter reverently, meditate quietly, worship sincerely, 
and serve Christ faithfully.  In an effort to maintain 
reverence, kindly silence cell phones. 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS, Continued 
  

What a blessed Sabbath when visitors join us!  May your  
time with us bring you closer to our Lord and Savior, Jesus 
Christ.  Please join us for the potluck lunch today.  We look 
forward to a return visit.   
 

New Member Orientation today immediately following 
fellowship lunch.  Learn about our church, meet local leaders, 
and discover your place in ministry.  Whether you’ve recently 
been baptized, joined by profession of faith, or transferred your 
membership to Holland, this special event if for you. 
 

Church Softball Game tomorrow, May 5.   Plan to join your  
church family for an afternoon of fun, food, and fellowship.  All 
ages and skill levels are encouraged to participate.  Bring picnic 
themed food to share for a potluck lunch at 12 noon.  Softball 
and wiffle ball games begin at 1:00 pm on our school ball field. 
 

Book of the Month:  “If this church were to close its doors, 
would anybody in this community notice?  Would anybody in 
this community care?”  Ask yourself this question.  In the book 
by Sung Kwon, “Burst the Bubble,” we are challenged  with the 
fundamental thoughts “Are we being a good neighbor?  Are we 
being a neighbor to all people all the time - not just on Sabbath 
morning?”  To learn more about how to be a good neighbor, get 
a copy of “Burst the Bubble.”  Check with Ken Stubbs or  
www.adventistbookcenter.com and don’t forget to use the code 
44090.  
 

Eye Wear:  We are collecting prescr iption and/or  non-
prescription eye wear, adults and children’s sizes.  The glasses 
will be recycled or donated to someone who is visually and 
financially impaired.  The collection box is on the Personal 
Ministries Counter. 
 

Church Potluck:  We hope you made plans to enjoy lunch 
with church friends today at our All Church Potluck. We will 
enjoy seeing you immediately after church today in the 
Fellowship Hall. 
 

Former Member, Kay Hamstra, passed away on Apr il 25 in 
Berrien Springs.  Her Memorial Service is today, 3:00 pm, at the 
Hillcrest Christian Reformed Church located at 3617 Hillcrest 
Road in Hudsonville.  Those wishing to leave a note for the 
family can do so at the Allred Funeral Home web site at 
www.allredfuneralhome.com   


